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| TELEX 440427

31 May 1994 rax 202;364-872.onecino

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406-1415 ;

1
! Attention: Sharon Johnson

| Dear Ms Johnson:

This is in response to your telephoned request of 27 May.
.

Enclosed is a copy of my letter of 25 April to you describing the
,

I removal or storage of our radioisotopes in order to enter a '

storage-only status for our by-products license and to terminate |

| our special nuclear materials license. Also enclosed are copies i

| of the documents pertaining to the disposal of isotopes at the
| Barnwell site. The earlier letter describes the survey of our
| laboratories and storage rooms.

Please write or call me for further information.

Yours sincerely,

Louis Brown ;

Radiation Safety Officer i

Copy: Dr. Sean Solomon, Director
Mr. Terry Stahl, Fiscal Officer
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